CANTEEN INFORMATION

Our canteen is co-ordinated and managed by Kay Neale. Kay has been co-ordinating canteens
within the Diocese of Broken Bay since 2007.

The canteen is open Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays.

The canteen aims to provide students with quality, nutritious, healthy meals and snacks.

Our canteen follows the NSW healthy canteen strategy and all our foods meet the healthy star
rating of 3.5 star and above. Our menu consists of % everyday foods and 4 occasional foods.
We are a member of the Healthy School canteen association “Healthy Kids” who continually
provide us with new and improved food ideas as well as up to date food regulations.

If your child has an allergy, please ensure you have notified the school office and canteen. We
cater to all dietary needs so, for example if your child requires special bread such as gluten
free, please contact the canteen so that we can accommodate them with their lunch orders.

May we suggest that you read through the menu and discuss with your child the items they will
be able to have.

e At morning tea we provide counter service only, where children can come and purchase
from a selection of things such as muffins, fruit cups, rice cups with honey soy sauce and
popcorn.

e At lunch time we provide over the counter service for all frozen items such as various ice-
blocks & frozen yoghurt. These items are NOT available in lunch orders.

Lunch orders can ONLY be placed through our on-line ordering system via the QKR app or at
https://gkr.mastercard.com/store before 8.30am each day.

If you need to cancel a lunch order, it must be done prior to 8.30am on that day or before. If
you miss the cut off, please contact the canteen ASAP to let us know.

Volunteering in the canteen has many benefits. Firstly, it is a great way of watching your child
interact in the playground. Children feel very special knowing that their parent or grandparent
are on canteen duty. It is also a wonderful way of meeting other parents, having a chat and a
cuppa as well as connecting with other families and our school community. It also gives a good
insight into how the canteen runs and what is on offer for your child.

If you would like to volunteer, please complete the online volunteer form by scanning the QR
code at the front of this booklet.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact myself on 0416 262 458 or by email
on SSHMV.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au.

Regards
Kay Neale
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